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ACI Worldwide, Inc. Reports Financial Results for the Quarter Ended March 31, 2010

(NEW YORK — April 29, 2010) — ACI Worldwide, Inc. (NASDAQ:ACIW), a leading international provider of electronic payments 
software and solutions, today announced financial results for the period ended March 31, 2010. We will hold a conference call 
on April 29, 2010, at 8.30 a.m. EDT to discuss this information. Interested persons may also access a real-time audio 
broadcast of the teleconference at www.aciworldwide.com/investors.

“In Q1 2010, ACI achieved strong growth in profitability, sales and operating free cash flow as compared to the prior year. Our 
best practices implementation produced ongoing operating expense controls even while we experienced encouraging 
improvements in our recurring revenue and sales.  We have also continued to invest in our ability to deliver new product to 
market directly and through partners and believe that the higher level of integration between our products has led to an 
improved ability to cross-sell new products to existing customers.  Strategically, we have commenced a direct-to-market model 
in India in addition to hiring a new head of engineering as well as a new leader for EMEA sales,”  Chief Executive Officer Philip 
Heasley said.


